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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                                           Friday 19th January 
 
 
We certainly have enjoyed some frosty weather this week! Year 6 have braved the icy wilds of the Lake 
District and have returned with rosy cheeks and happy faces. It sounds like they have had some wonderful 
adventures.  A big thank you to the staff who accompanied them- they definitely deserve a lie in tomorrow!  
Everyone has settled well into the new term and I have really enjoyed spending time in some of the 
classrooms, meeting the children and sharing their work. It is such a pleasure to be part of such a calm, 
hardworking and nurturing school. 
 
Meet the Headteacher – Monday 22nd January- Community Event 
It was lovely to meet some of you on Monday and hear your ideas about our school. I will create another 
opportunity for parents, who were unable to attend to join me, to meet in the Community Room for an evening 
coffee. Next week, we have invited members of the wider Tattenhall community to come to a meeting at 
1.30pm. Please encourage your friends, family and community members to come along, it would be lovely to 
meet them. 
 
Garden Birdwatch  
Next week, it is National Garden Birdwatch week. On Friday 26th  January, the Eco Team will be giving out 
bags of bird food and bird watching charts so that families can take part in the Big Garden Birdwatch weekend. 
You can find out more here.. RSPB’s Big Garden Birdwatch website. 
 
Family Gardening Volunteers 
Due to the success of the previous volunteer’s afternoon, our two wonderful gardening volunteers; Fiona and 
Jenny, would like to invite children and parents to a volunteer’s afternoon on Saturday 3rd February at 2pm. 
The area to be transformed will include; the flower beds on the left-hand side of the school entrance and the 
flower bed near to the greenhouse.  
 
Litter Pickers 
The Parish Council have asked me to remind you that there are litter pickers available in school for covering 
the park area, before or after school. They are also looking for a kind soul to cover one or two areas around 
the village.  If anyone is interested, please contact Ann Wright at clerk@tattenhallpc.co.uk. 
  
School Meals 
Just a gentle reminder that, ordering meals in advance would really help Leeanne, our superstar cook. She 
had a large number of children today who had not ordered and had to do some emergency cooking at 
lunchtime!  
 
A final note… In Tuesday’s assembly, I introduced the children to ‘The Pig of Happiness’ and we now have 
our very own pig in school!  You can watch his story here…  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=p9Vh2_rs8YI 
it will certainly make you smile.  
 
Have a super weekend with your wonderful children,  
 
Mrs Nicky Bolton 
Headteacher 
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